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Burrawang/Wildes Meadow – 4 November 2021 
 

Issues raised Response 
Progress of the Southern Regional Livestock Exchange – 
is it being held up because of the fire plan? 
 

To allow the contractor to gain a construction certificate 
to start work, the original fire service needs to comply 
with today’s standard which it currently does not. A full 
design has been undertaken and must be signed off by 
New South Wales Fire Brigade. The unique structure and 
renovations have not made it a straightforward design 
but Council is working to have this rectified as soon as 
possible.   

Request for details of infill development Manager, Strategic Land Use has been in contact with 
resident to provide documentation.  

Council’s Local Housing Strategy Is provided here for 
further information. 

Wingecarribee-Local-
Housing-Strategy-Ver 
 

Development Application – concerns raised by resident 
to lack of communication from Planning Department 

Council has been in contact with resident to assist in 
resolving issues.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 


